
Great Horwood 

 

Need Leaders 
  

Please help us find a new Team of Cub Leaders 
 

Great Horwood has a flourishing Village Scout Group with a very active 
Cub Pack and Scout Troop due to retirement of our present Leaders we 
are looking for a new Team of Cub Leaders . 
 

As Cubs we love learning new things and having lots of fun.  
 

• We are 8 to 10 years olds and we meet in our own 
headquarters at Gt Horwood School. 

 

• We enjoy all sorts of activities but our present Leaders have 
had to step back after many years. 

 

• We are looking for a new team of Leaders so we can continue 
to meet and have lots of fun. 

 

• Anyone can be our Leader; a lady or a gentleman, between 18 
years and 80 years, so that must include you !   

 

• Being our Leader is not a huge commitment; just a couple of 
hours a week with a bit of thinking time between meetings. 

 

• We are sure you will find the time you give, can be managed 
along with your family and your work. 

 

• We have excellent support for any new Leader and you would 
not be left without any help and guidance. 

 

• Being our Leader is a very rewarding and fun experience, so 
please come along and help us form a new Leadership team. 
We can promise you, you will enjoy it ! 

 

• We have had a wonderful programme of activities over the last 
few years and we hope to be able to continue that into the 
future - but it depends on your support so please contact us to 
find out how you can help us.   Telephone:  

 

Paul Ketteridge - 01296 670 663  / Andrew Fuggle - 01296 714 865 
 

      Thank you from enthusiastic and well behaved  
          (most of the time) Gt Horwood Cubs 


